
 

 

        TAGORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
  VASANT VIHAR, NEW DELHI-57 

   CIRCULAR FOR CLASSES  I TO V 

   TIS/ VV/ 2023-24/096                                                          October 2023 

Dear Parent 
 
We, at Tagore, firmly believe that happy students learn more. To increase the ‘happiness quotient’ of our young learners, 
we are proposing every Wednesday to be a ‘Bagless day’ for the students of classes I to V. On these days, students will 
not bring notebooks, books or other academic materials. They will carry just their tiffin, pencil box, school almanac and 
water bottle.  
 
This initiative aims to nudge students to engage actively in interactions with their peers and creative play. These skills are 
essential for their cognitive development and mental health. Activities like Circle Time, podcasts, simple experiments, 
puzzles & games etc. will be incorporated to make learning more enjoyable for the students. 
 
This initiative will commence from Wednesday, 01 November 2023. 
 
A gentle reminder, it is COMPULSORY for students to wear the COMPLETE winter uniform from              
Thursday, 16 November 2023. 
 
We look forward to your support in our endeavour to strike a balance between physical/ mental well-being and academic 
achievement. 
 
 
 
Shruti Sharma 
Jr. School Headmistress 

 


